
Relationship Advice: How and
Where To Meet Men

On this week’s Single in Stilettos video, matchmaker Suzanne
Oshima  and  dating  expert  Marni  Kinrys  give  relationship
advice on how and where to meet the man of your dreams.

Relationship Advice On How To Meet
‘The One’

Meeting ‘the one’ can seem like an impossible task, but this
expert love advice will have you dating someone new in no
time. To start, the experts say that you have to put yourself
out there. Having a social life requires work and effort.
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Delegate one day a week where you will do something that will
put you in a position to meet a man. Whether that be having a
dinner party for singles, going to a bar, going to a singles
event, joining a running club for singles, or online dating,
there are so many places to meet someone new.

Related Link: Expert Dating Advice On How To Handle Dating A
Player

Remember, it’s important to be active and do more than two
things to meet someone. Men (and women) are everywhere, it’s
just a matter of opening your eyes and looking around. Women:
Don’t be afraid to approach a man and just say hi. If he’s
interested,  he’ll  take  the  lead  from  there.  The  biggest
confusion and misconception is that people don’t want to be
approached.t

Related Link: Expert Dating Advice On How To Flirt With Men

You can even start a conversation with someone on the subway
or at the grocery store. Just opening yourself up to any and
all opportunities will help you find the man of your dreams.
Follow this relationship advice, because the only way you can
have people in your life, is to be open to it.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
about Single in Stilettos shows, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.

How and where did you meet the man of your dreams? Tell us in
the comments below!
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